
	

Pacific Association Director of Growth Position 
The PA is looking for a Director of Growth 

The PA has created a new volunteer position: Director of Growth.  The PA is seeking a person 
(or persons) to focus on growth of our Association, and engagement with potential new 
members.  The position is what you want to make of it!  This could include social media, 
physical outreach, one-on-one interactions, group marketing, etc.  There are no limits! 

Please email andrewbyroncrawford@gmail.com , Angie Longworth 
(vicepresident@pacific.usatf.org) or Cynci Calvin (ccrun@ncbb.net) if you are interested or 
simply have questions. 

Thank You, 

Angie Longworth  
USATF Pacific Association Vice President & 
USATF Pacific Association LDR Committee Chair 
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